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� SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1�NOAA Fisheries announces the completion of the ‘Report of the NMFS National Standard 1 Guidelines Working Group'.  This document was prepared for the NOAA Assistant Administrator for Fisheries, Dr. William Hogarth. The purpose of this document was to evaluate whether the Magnuson-Stevens Fishery Conservation and Management Act National Standard 1 guidelines should be revised, and if so, what parts of the guidelines should be revised and suggestions for revision. NOAA Fisheries will consider the Working Group's report when developing a proposed rule for this action.  Public comments on the Working Group's report are not requested.  When the proposed rule is published in the Federal Register, public comments will be invited on that document.
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